
From: noreply@richmondhill.ca noreply@richmondhill.ca On Behalf Of drew sinclair 

Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 9:03 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: electronic voting 

I am a resident of Richmondhill I voted in the Mayoral byelection. I would like to see the 

continuation of on line voting in this coming years election. 
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